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To Whom it May Concern,

I was recently made aware of a verizon tower being put in on Otter Gap Road in Bowling
Green, Ky. The docket number is 2022-00332.

I am the owner of the land next to the tower. It has been in my family for generations and was
willed to me by my mother. My entire family lives around the property where the tower will
be going in.

I would like to let you know that most of the people within distance of that property where the
tower 1s going did not get notification of a tower.

Me , along with other property owners in that area are very concerned about the property
value. We are also concerned about health issues. I have done some research and the health
hazards of living near a cell phone tower are terrible. This means that my property is

useless and has lost all value. I can not build a home there, nor can I sell it for profit. It is
completely useless!

I feel that this is very unfair considering that most of the property owners were not given a
chance to let our opinion be known because most were not notified. Verison led you to
believe that they had notified every land owner. This simply is not true! They sent
notifications to land that did not have a mailbox, and the majority of the property owners who
did have a mailbox did not receive them. If you check their records you will see that most of
the registered letters they sent out never reached their recipients.

Please look at this again! They simply railroaded the land owners, and we are not happy!!!
Respectfully,

Kathy Sasse

Owner of the land where a letter was sent to Darrell Basham, my stepfather, who does not
even own the land.





